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WRITTEN QUESTION E-0167/02
by John Corrie (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Progress of the national peace and reconciliation dialogue in Côte d'Ivoire

Is the Commission satisfied with the overall progress of the national peace and reconciliation dialogue 
in Côte d’Ivoire, in particular the reconciliation forum that ended on 18 December 2001? If so, when 
does it intend to undertake a resumption of full economic aid and cooperation with that country?


